31% October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Grace Academy Darlaston

Herberts Park Road
Wednesbury

West Midlands
WS10 8QJ

United Kingdom

Telephone Number: 0121 568 3300
Fax Number: 0121 568 3301
darlaston@graceacademy.org.uk

Please be advised that the Academy will be closed to all students on Monday 4" December 2017 for

inset day.

Students will finish school as normal at 3pm on Friday 1°t December and will return on Tuesday 5"

December at 8.30am.

Yours sincerely,

Carl Salt - Principal

Grace Academy is an exempt charity and a Company Limited by Guarantee whose Company Registration Number is 04967658.

Registered Office Address: The Pavilion, Manor Drive, Coleshill B46 1DL
www.graceacademy.org.uk



